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Good Food, Good Deeds Good Lives… by Linda Hundt
Welcome, welcome, welcome to our Sweetie-licious newsletter. Our mission is to celebrate home-life through stories of good food, good deeds, and good lives. Each issue will also include a delicious recipe. I’m thrilled to share my treasured library of recipes, stories, and traditions with you all! So friends, here’s to making our lives meaningful, our homes happy, and our palates joyous!

Spring has sprung! I LOVE this time of year, as there is SO much to look forward to! I love the garden centers being set up at the hardware and grocery stores exuding the sweet smell of flowers, fertilizers, and soil. I think, like many, I dawdle in the aisles, as I find myself planted in front of the seed packet displays. I love the heirloom seeds especially!  I also love going through my gardening magazines and books dreaming of new garden spots, flower combinations, and such. Because we have lots of open space still, there are endless possibilities of tucking a new garden bench and splash of zinnia color throughout 
our farmette.

I have always loved Easter dinner! My mommy and grandma always marinated their ham in Vernors ginger ale all night so it was sweet and tender! They topped it off with a brown sugar mustard glaze, pineapple rings, and whole cloves. We always had creamy scalloped potatoes, asparagus, seven layer salad, orange carrot Jello mold, deviled and pickled eggs, banana bread, rolls, ginger cookies, and lemon meringue pie! 
I remember getting home from church in our Sunday best, helping mommy with dinner and dishes, all with the excited anticipation of the classic Easter egg hunt yet to happen! Living in Michigan, I remember a few hunts taking place 
in our snow covered lawn, but mostly I remember budded trees and a chilled, but fresh spring-like feel to the air as we searched for our filled eggs!

Easter and spring is the time of renewal and fresh starts! I LOVE that Easter reminds us all that we have the opportunity to create our own life; a life full of purpose, love and gratitude!  I hope you all look forward to, and take joy in all that lovely springtime has to offer!   Eat Pie & Love Life… Linda 
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Linda’s family – Easter Sunday 1967

Easter spells out beauty, the rare beauty 
of new life. -- S.D. Gordon
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Mom McComb’s 
Lemon Ginger Balls


This is a wonderful cookie that my sweet 
mommy made all the time, as I know they were her favorite too! To make them a little fresher 
and spring-like, I have added some lemon zest 
to the original recipe. We make a similar, very popular cookie at the shop! Be sure to make a 
batch for Easter, put them in pretty bags and 
give to your neighbors! The secret to these, and 
all cookies really, is to under bake them!

1 C. sugar

¾ C. Crisco shortening

1 egg

¼ C. Blackstrap molasses

2 C. flour

2 tsp. baking soda

1 ¼ tsp. cinnamon

1 ¼ tsp ginger

1 tsp. of lemon zest
Pinch of salt

Cream the sugar and shortening together. Add egg, molasses, and lemon zest in sugar and shortening mixture, mix well. Whisk flour, salt, soda, spices together. Add to other ingredients. Mix together well, but do not over-beat. Roll dough into small balls and roll in sugar, raw or granulated. Bake at 350 degree preheated oven 
for 8 - 11 minutes. Do not over bake. 


News from the Shop  
Thanks to the “Under the Radar” television program for filming a segment on us! It was a hoot to have Tom and the gang here at the shop – they are all as sweet as pie! 

Crisco National Pie Championships are April 8-10 in Orlando! I hear the Travel Channel will be there, still waiting to hear if Food Network is coming to film! We are working hard to bring home some more first place wins for everyone!

A quick note of appreciation for all you folks who travel so far to come to the cutest pie shop in the whole wide world – we hope you come back soon! 



We are so thankful to have Patty Blackmond as one of our bakers at Sweetie-licious! She came to work with us several years ago, bringing with her a love for baking and cooking. Patty is an integral part of the baking staff!  She is always contributing ideas to improve the shop. From new recipes, production methods and marketing ideas, she works to help us move forward in all that we do.  Patty is also our “fix-it girl!” Thank you Patty for all your efforts! We love you and consider you a valuable component of our Sweetie-licious family. Your hard work and ability to keep positive in work and life is admirable.

A garden is a lovesome thing.
-- Thomas E. Brown

About Linda Hundt …

Linda resides in a century old farmhouse with her sweet husband and two lovely daughters. She is the owner of Sweetie-licious Bakery Cafe in DeWitt MI. She was the grand-prize winner in 2009, and a first place winner at the 2010, 2008 & 2007 National Pie Championships. Linda is the co-founder of the Downtown DeWitt Farmers Market, Board Member of the CMU College of Business, Entrepreneurial School, and the 2009 Athena Power-Link recipient.
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